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Listed below are the main decisions from our recent Host Group meeting. This is not the full 
minutes, but a summary of the main decisions. In line with our church policy, these decisions are 
circulated not only for your information, but to allow you to consider the decisions and, if you have 
any concerns about any of them, to seek more information or ask for them to be reconsidered. 
Where possible, we will not implement the decisions for at least seven days, in order to allow time 
for people to respond. Questions or concerns can be raised with any member of the Host Group, or 
by emailing all of them at once at hosts@laughingbird.net

Those in attendance at the recent meeting were Eliz Cook, Ian Cook, Nathan Nettleton, Alison 
Sampson, Sylvia Sandeman, Shelley Taylor and Steven Wong.

Summary of the Decisions

1. The next BUV Delegates meeting will take place on Friday 10 October . Nathan, Alison, 
Shelley and Ian will be representing us at the meeting.

2. The new Data Projectors have been purchased. Installation is scheduled to take place on 25 & 
26 September. The changeover of the fluorescent lights to LED lights in the hall & the repair of 
a powerpoint in manse will be done by the same contractors at same time.

3. We are working on replacing the increasingly tired looking signboards at the front of the 
property. Please contact us soon if you have suggestions for additional information that should 
be included on them.

4. The Working Bee has been postponed to the afternoon of Sunday 5th October (previously 14 
Sep).

5. Our annual Advent retreat is scheduled for Sunday 30th November and Anne Spence, one of our 
Visiting Pastoral Overseers has agreed to lead it for us.

6. The idea of making the lawn area at the back of the church available for a community garden 
was raised. Stonnington has very few of these, and the Armadale Baptist Church is now 
providing space for one. It was noted that of the few that Stonnington does have, two of them 
are very close to our church, but we will explore whether there is more demand here and 
consider this further.

7. We agreed to relax our previous policy of not allowing permanent hall-hire bookings on Sunday 
mornings. A local AA group, who were meeting in the old Uniting Church property that is about 
to be demolished around the corner, have approached us about a Sunday morning meeting.


